8/24/15

I attended and spoke at the Electric Vehicle Workshop in Amman, Jordan on Thursday, August 20th (agenda attached). All expenses were paid by the United States Agency for International Development’s Jordan Competitiveness Program. I did not accept any honoraria for my participation.

Please advise if additional information is required in order to fulfill the reporting requirement. 

Regards, 

Kevin Campbell | Manager of Fleet Services

City of Chicago | Department of Fleet and Facility Management (2FM)

